Motion to suspend Robert's Rules - Kyle

Motion did not pass (did not receive two-thirds of the vote)

Update on parking?

Still 44 graduate students on the waitlist (a lot less than the beginning of the year) – pretty sure that number has been decreased. Might reopen Little Lake parking to graduate students on a case-by-case basic; they might make additional exceptions.

No confirmed nominees for the cultural advisor by today. Word should keep going out among graduate students.

SAGE proposal subject to UCOP tax? We don't know yet.

Updates on psychological services for graduate students?

If we want, they're willing to try to have some times set aside for graduate students to avoid running into undergraduates. As we move forward, some of the fee money goes to Psychological Services, but because we're so small there's not enough money for another psychologist. Until we grow larger, the most plausible option will probably be having times set aside for graduate students.

First meeting about the bylaws is on this Thursday at 5 PM in the GradPad. Meetings are open if you want to come.

Use of the GradPad? GSA account received three emails about it. First suggested it be used exclusively as a scholarly space. Last said exclusively as a social space. Other email suggested establishing some hours for scholarly and some for social.

GSA budget – Erik, we have an outline but I don't think we've ever followed it, refer to Charles Nies for update later